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Automobile Rules 

 

No students will drive during the school day unless permission is granted by the principal. Vehicles 

driven by students to the Tyndall school will be parked in the southeast parking lot or in the south 

parking lot across from the gym. Students should not park or drive in the lot west of the Elementary 

School or anywhere that is not paved or graveled, in accordance with procedures outlined in student 

handbooks. 
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